Dear Friends, Customers and colleagues all over the world
You haven’t received this kind of newsletter for a long time and the reason you get one now is because it will be the last one.
 I turn 60 this year and will be going on early retirement next year. So I decided to stop selling feathers and close the shop. 
During 2014 I will sell out the stock and by new year, hopefully it will all be gone so I can make a clean break  at the end of the year. 
With immediate  effect I will offer 25 % discount on all goods ordered after sending out this email, except dyed turkey tails and dyed substitutes. 
Later on in the fall I will increase the discount, but by then  the best bits will probably be gone, so don’t wait too long to send in your order. 
There will be updates regarding discounts- special offers etc.  on www.flytying.dk  from time to time during the year, so go and visit every now and them so you don’t miss out of the good deals. 
I will also be offering some whole sale prices on some items and stock batches at some point.
Should there out among you be someone who would be interested in taking a bigger part of the stock I will be open  for negotiating a higher discount- only serious offers  please. 

I want to thank each and every one of you for some fantastic years as a feather merchant. Thank you for supporting me and making it possible  I have truly enjoyed dealing with you and being part of this global brotherhood. 
I hope to get more time to tie myself after retiring, so you will still see me around though. I am not done with flytying- just not doing it for a living any more.
All the best and thank  you again
Jens Pilgaard
Fugl og Fjer
Denmark


 

